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CLEVELAND, Ohio-The Kentucky State University Concert Choir (pictured) will perform on
Sun., March 18 at 4 pm at Antioch Baptist Church, 8869 Cedar Rd in Cleveland, telephone
number 216-421-1516.

Under the direction of Dr. Carl Smith, a KSU professor of music emeritus, the choir tours
annually and is nationally known.

Located in Frankfort Ky, the state's capital, KSU is an accredited university that caters to Black
students and is Kentucky's only majority Black publicly funded university.

Th'é”e‘vent ié’sponsored by the KSU Alumni, Cleveland Chapter. Tickets are $15 dollars for
adults and $5 dollars for students, and can be purchased at the door.

Reach Kathy Wray Coleman by email at kathy@kathywraycolemanonlinenewsblog.com, and by
telephone at 216-932-3114.




